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Galena Park I.S.D. Recognized Two Exceptional Parent Volunteers 

Houston, Texas:  During the November Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park I.S.D. recognized 
Elisa Gonzalez and Rosa Franco for being exceptional parent volunteers.

Ms. Gonzalez volunteers at Cunningham Middle School although her children no longer attend 
there. This school year, her children attend Cobb 6th Grade Campus and North Shore 9th Grade 
Center. Ms. Gonzalez displays compassion and is an inspiration to all students and teachers at 
Cunningham Middle School. She creates bulletin boards which display and captivate the minds of 
the students, and is always ready to lend a helping hand to anyone who needs assistance.

Mrs. Franco has volunteered at Galena Park Middle School for many years. Although her youngest 
child attends Galena Park Elementary School and her oldest child attends Galena Park High 
School, she makes the time to volunteer at all three schools. Mrs. Franco serves as the Language 
Proficiency Assessment Committee (LPAC) parent at Galena Park Middle School. She also 
volunteers at the school’s concession stand and helps in the front office.

Galena Park I.S.D. would like to thank Ms. Gonzalez and Mrs. Franco for giving their time and 
effort to Cunningham Middle School and Galena Park Middle School.

Department of 
Communications 
Services

832.386.1231

Website:
www.galenaparkisd.com

LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING

Pictured: Adrian Stephens, Board Secretary; Mrs. Franco, Parent 
Volunteer; and Dr. Angi Williams, Superintendent of Schools
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Volunteer; and Dr. Angi Williams, Superintendent of Schools

Story Credit: Elyse Rountree
Photo Credit: Chris Gause


